Hopper Spaces
An annual site-specific installation at the Edward Hopper House

 inspired by the house, its history, or by Edward Hopper himself.
The Edward Hopper House in Nyack, New York is the birthplace of the artist Edward Hopper (1882-1967) and is rife with historic significance and inspiring views.  The house was built in 1858 by his maternal grandfather, and served as his primary residence until 1910.  After Hopper’s death the house fell into disrepair, but was saved from demolition and restored by members of the local community.  Since 1971, the Edward Hopper House has been a not-for-profit art center.  It is listed on the National Register of Historic Places.

The house has long been a source of inspiration for artists and art lovers.  It is from this house that Hopper first took in the Hudson River that was so important to him; it is in this house that he had his first “studio” and created his earliest artworks; it is in this house that he first saw the strong rays of sunlight that are so common in his paintings.  Hopper later taught art classes to children in the parlor of the house.   As Hopper’s iconic imagery has become recognizable throughout the world, anyone who steps into the House--which has not been structurally changed since Hopper’s time--can envision the world as he experienced from these very rooms.    
Artists who have spent time here have inevitably been moved by the history of the house and its former inhabitant.   In 2011, Kristina Burns, who rents a studio in one of the former bedrooms, created Hopper Happens, a series of performances, events, and projections that took place throughout Nyack over the summer.  In 2013, artist Tony Oursler, who, like Hopper, grew up in Nyack, created a series of installations specifically for Edward Hopper House that were inspired by his own personal response to Hopper’s work.

We invite artists to visit the house and likewise get inspired!  We are seeking proposals for installations that respond to the Edward Hopper House’s history and/or its renowned former inhabitant.   Please contact Carole Perry, Executive Artistic Director, for more information:  cperry@hopperhouse.org.  
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